
Orientation meeting 

On 7 th May there was a meeting about our internship in Ireland. 

We got to meet the founder and the owner of the company that is helping us to get the 

internship in Ireland Kathy. We also got to meet the coordinator Sinead who is going to  help 

us with any troubles with our stay in Ireland. The meeting was very informative and very 

helpful. We received a lot of new information about our stay Ireland. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For example, we were told about a lot of places we can see or travel to during our stay in 

Ireland, which was very helpful for some of us who are planning to travel during our stay. 

Also, we were informed that we will be living with the host families nearest to our work. 

It was our first meeting so we didn’t have many questions. 

 


